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2023 Dividend 

Greetings! 

I'm pleased to announce that the Board of Directors has declared a dividend for 2023 in the amount of $1,500,000 for 

our 504 policyholders. Since 2006, League Insurance has paid dividends in excess of $31,750,000 to our policyholders! 

Your municipality's 2023 dividend payment is $8,833 which should be helpful in the current economic environment as 

everyone struggles with inflation and levy limits. Including this 2023 dividend, over the past 18 years, League Insurance 

has returned $177,580 to your municipality. 

Half of the dividend is based on member pro rata premiums earned from January 1, 2019, through December 31, 2023. 

The remaining half is based on your claim experience for the same period of time. 

We are able to pay dividends because claims experience was better than expected by the actuaries and operations 

continue to run in an efficient manner. Even after paying $1,500,000 to members, our policyholder surplus remains in 

excess of $53,000,000, allowing us to provide a strong and stable insurance program. 

And we offer more than just insurance! Be sure to utilize the: 

• Annual Policyholders Conference - Conference registration & hotel are free

• Safety Equipment Grant - Equal to 2% of your work comp premium - $500 minimum grant

• Lexi pol Public Safety Policy Grant - Up to $2,500 reimbursement that enhances compliance, professionalism, &

transparency in police & fire

• Human Resources Legal Services - No cost services for employment law, job descriptions, policies, workplace

training, compliance issues, workplace investigations, & more

• Pre-Loss Legal Services - No cost services for land use issues, conflicts of interest, tax assessments, contracts, &

more

• Ready Rebound Injury Management Program - Gain immediate access to high-quality care for injured

employees

• Employee Online Training Center - Courses include defensive driving, workplace bullying, drug/alcohol

awareness, back injuries, computer security, & more

• And many other programs and resources specifically tailored for municipalities.

On behalf of the Board of Directors, thank you for being a League Insurance policyholder and please contact me if you 

have any questions. 

Kathy Morse, Board President 

April 2024 

cc: Ryan Burns, Baer Insurance Services 
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